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SCE’s Solicitation for the Statewide Electric Emerging Technologies Program (ETP) is looking 

for Program Implementers to propose, designing and implement ETP.  It is envisioned that 

Program Implementers will propose new programmatic approach(es) to the ETP, which serves 

residential and non-residential customers’ needs for highly energy efficient equipment, 

throughout each of the Statewide Electric IOU’s service territories. 

The solicitation is not looking for companies that have new or will have new energy efficiency 

technologies that they would like to bring to the market.  If you or your company has an existing 

technology that could be considered in the current ET program the websites below provide the 

requirements for technology evaluation. 

https://www.etcc-ca.com/contact-us 

https://www.sceideas.com/ 
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